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LETTER DATED 8 JANUARY 1973 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF COLOMBIA
TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL

I have the honour to inform you, in my capacity as Chairman of the Latin
American Group, that at a meeting of the Group held this morning the delegations
which comprise it expressed their sympathy and solidarity with the decision of the
Government of Panama to propose that the Security Council should neet at
Panama City from 15 to 21 March 1973.

At the same meeting it was unanimously agreed to support this proposal by the
Government of Panama.

(Signed) Augusto ESPINOSA
Ambassador, Permanent Representative of Colombia
to the United Nations
Chairman of the Latin American Group
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